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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael A. <mmcmillan@slo.state.nm.us>
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 7:54 AM

To: Holm, Anchor E.; Khalsa, Niranjan K.

Cc: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: Proposed SWD location query

Dylan:

See Anchor Holm’s comments about the proposed location.

He would be the person you should send SWD requests in the Potash Area.
Anchor is included in this e-mail, for future contacts.

Thanks

Mike

From: Holm, Anchor

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 7:44 AM

To: McMillan, Michael A. <mmcmillan@slo.state.nm.us>; Khalsa, Niranjan <nkhalsa@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Proposed SWD location query

Mike,

This proposed SWD location is within the DOI Potash Enclave and between two active deep gas wells less than % mile
away, as wells as being located just over %-mile north of several horizontal (Ascent Energy, LLC) wells with APDs that will
expire in May 2020. | don’t see any surface impediments, and the location will likely have no potash mine objections
since the mine owners know about the gas wells and APD’d horizontal wells.

The nearest SWD well is over 2-miles away.

Anchor

From: McMillan, Michael A.

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 7:06 AM

To: Holm, Anchor <aholm@slo.state.nm.us>; Khalsa, Niranjan <nkhalsa@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: FW: Proposed SWD location query

| received this e-mail late yesterday.
Thanks

Mike

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD [mailto:DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 4:53 PM




To: McMillan, Michael A. <mmcmillan@slo.state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed SWD location query

Mike,

How is it going? | hope you are well. | am reaching out to you again in regards to the acceptability of a proposed SWD
well location. | am currently reviewing a C-108 application from 3Bear Field Services, who have proposed a well
location at:

259' FWL, 3882' FNL in Section 6 Township 21S Range 33E, or 32.51168 -103.619 NADS83

The information available to me indicates that this location is on State Trust lands within the designated R-111P
boundary. | wanted to reach out to you to verify that this was going to be an acceptable location for the SLO?  Also, if
you have any references that might aid me in determining this information on my own, | would be interested in knowing
how it is done on your side.

Anyway, thanks, and let me know if | can provide any additional information to assist you in answering this query.

Regards,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

0: (505) 476-3477
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